CORRESPONDENCE
9/15/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07392-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 12:31 PM

To: ‘bobgardner@aol.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Bob Gardner

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: bobgardner@everyactioncustom.com <bobgardner@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 4:04 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

There should be one price for a watt coming from the generator. The power company knows exactly what it costs to
produce it. The problem | see is that Lockheed Martin pays 4 cents a KWhr and | pay 15 cents. This solves the dilemma
about how to price the residential watts. | also like the idea of realtime pricing, but youd need to rig the meters to
timestamp the load. A whole load management industry would evolve to shed load as gen load increased.

Sincerely,
Bob Gardner
513 Mary Jess Rd Orlando, FL 32839-2929





